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Elder for December 9, 2018 ~ Ted Beaver 691-2943 
Elder for December 16, 2018 ~ Ken Keiser 923-2117 

Telephone Number: 692-0032 
Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 
Download our App! (Faith Village Church of Christ) 

Elders 
 

   Ted Beaver     David Owen 
       Ken Keiser        Larry Scott   

            

Ministers 
 

Myron Bruce, Associate  
Jacob Hawk, Preaching 

Stephen Miller, Children & Family  
Zachary Waugh, Youth  

346 
455 
N/A 

$21,318.51 
$17,725.00  

242 

Bible Class 
Morning Worship 
Evening Worship 
Contribution 
Budget 
Wednesday Evening 12/5 

Record for December 2, 2018 

Schedule of Services 

SUNDAY 
   Bible Study   
   Morning Worship 
   Evening Worship 
WEDNESDAY 
   Ladies’ Bible Class 
   Bible Study 

9:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 
 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 
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Morning Sermon  
“Quotes For Life” 

Speaker: Dr. John deSteiguer, 
President of Oklahoma Christian University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Evening Sermon 
 

“Babel Reversed?” 

 

 

Morning Worship 
 

#23 Our God, He Is Alive 
Welcome 

#647 Soldiers of Christ, Arise 
#648 Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus 

#749 The Battle Belongs to the Lord 
Prayer 

#315 When I Survey the Wondrous Cross 
Lord’s Supper 
Contribution 

#490 It Is Well with My Soul 
Ancient Words 

Speaker: Dr. John deSteiguer, President of OC 
#837 I Need Thee Every Hour  

Shepherd’s Prayer 
#869 We’re Marching to Zion 

 

Evening Worship 
 

O Praise the Name  
Prayer 

#794 Unto Thee, O Lord  
#72 Blessed Be the Lord God Almighty 

Higher Ground 
#611 Heavenly Sunlight 
“Babel Reversed?” 

#777 Father, Hear the Prayer We Offer  
Prayer 

#484 You Are My All in All 



 
 
 

 

Monday Night for the Master  
December 17 ,  6:00 p.m. in the Family  Center  

Announcements  

 Dr. John deSteiguer, President of Oklahoma Christian University 

(OC), will be preaching this morning and teaching the Youth class.  

 Singing Class: at 5:00 p.m. today in the auditorium 

 Men’s Devotional: Tuesday, 6:30 p.m. in the Family Center 

 The church office will be closed Monday, December 24, & Tuesday, 

December 25. 

Hospitals & Rehab facilities 
  Advanced Rehab and Healthcare: Mary Poole - Room 1113 
  United Regional Health Care System: Max Wood - ICU Room 344,     
   Herby Carr - Room 414 
  Windmill at Texhoma Christian Care Center: Herman Beaver- Room       
   1503, Chris Mullins - Room 1505 
Response 
  New or returning members: John Hess, 4102 Rubsam, Wichita  
   Falls, TX 76310, Ph: (940) 692-5170 

 

 

 

 Bible Hour: Tonight in the small auditorium, 6:00 p.m. 

 Kindergarten-6th grade students and their families are invited 

to join us at 2:30 p.m. this afternoon in the Youth Center. We will 

work on small craft/gift projects, deliver them to Rolling Meadows 

and to sing songs with their residents in the atrium at 4:15 p.m. 

 LTC - It's not too late to take part in this wonderful training for 

our 3rd to 12th graders. As we highlighted in our meeting, we 

will begin practices for events this month but registration is 

open through January 2019. Bible Bowl will meet today and  

December 16, at 4:00 p.m. Please pay attention to the newsletter 

and announcements for information on other events and practices 

as the coordinators start their scheduling.  

  Prayer Requests 
 Martha Dennis: health issues 
 Tracey Moore’s great nephew (10 years old) infection in his intestines 
 Eddie Marinez: Wanda & Dan Hoeffner & Lupe Pearson– spiritual 

healing & physical health, Nancy Marinez 
 Louis Noey: sciatic nerve pain and the return of his stolen vehicle 
 Lagail Weaver: pain in hand due to a fall 

 Continue To Remember: David Rix, Jerry & Sherria King, Doris 
Lemond, Ward Kuehn, Roberto Sanchez family 

 

hello  

Faith Village has been provided an opportunity to help support 
HomeMissions. A donor has agreed to match contributions from Faith 
Village to HomeMissions, up to a total of $5000. The contributions 
need to be received by Dec. 20, 2018. 
If you would be able to participate in this effort, please give your     
contributions to the church office or to one of the elders, and indicate 
that it is for the “HomeMissions Match”. 

HomeMission Giving Opportunity  

College Graduates - Fall 2018 
 

 Roger Morton is graduating from Midwestern State University  
   with a Master of Business Administration degree on December 15. 
 

 Connor Curry graduates from Texas Tech University with a Bachelors  
   of Electronic Media and Mass Communication degree on December 15. 

 

Service Opportunities: 
 

 Remember gifts for the assigned Cunningham children are to 
be returned by Wednesday, December 12. $50.00 is the maximum 
amount to spend per child. See Donna Case or Jacob Hawk when 
returning gifts. 

 

 Christmas Pies: If you have an interest in providing pies for the 
Cunningham faculty and staff later this month, please contact 
Michelle Renz at (940) 867-0471 or smrenz93@sbcglobal.net. 

The Cunningham Project  

 Losses In The Church Family 
 
 

 ~Bill Willis passed away Wednesday, 
December 5. Our sympathy to Angie & Robert 
Cabe in the loss of her father, and Forrest & 
Hunter in the loss of their grandfather. Visitation 
will be at Lunn’s Colonial Funeral Home Monday, 

December 10, from 6:00 p.m.–7:00 p.m. Funeral service will be at Faith 
Village Tuesday, December 11, at 10:00 a.m. The burial will take place afterwards 
at Rosemont Cemetery. 
 
 

 ~Sharon Faver passed away Thursday, December 6. Our sympathy 
to Buddy Faver in the loss of his wife, Oleta Rice in the loss of her 
daughter, and Wesley Rice & Dana Bettinger in the loss of their sister. 
Visitation will be at Owens & Brumley Funeral Home Monday, December 
10, from 6:00 p.m.–7:00 p.m. Funeral service will be at Owens & Brumley 
Funeral Home Tuesday, December 11, at 3:00 p.m. The Graveside service 
will take place afterwards at Crestview Memorial Park. 

 
 

 Today at 5p.m. Belize Mission Trip meeting for parents and 
students of current 10-12 graders in the Youth Center. 

 12-12 Hangout and Dinner: 4-7:00 p.m.  
 12-16 Christmas Party 7:00 p.m. in the Youth Center. Please 

bring a $10 gift for “White Elephant”. 
 12-17 Monday  Bible  Study: Larry and Brenda Scott’s house at 

7:00 p.m. 
 12-31 Lock-In: 9:00 p.m.-7:00 a.m. Meet in the Youth Center at 

9:00. Fun, food, and games all night.  

The VILLAGE  Youth  

 

~Thanks for all the prayers and cards sent for my recent surgery. 
I’m back to normal!           Susie Orr 
~Thank you for your contributions and donations of blankets & money 
for the California fire victims.          In His service, Bob Goodknight 

Thanks & Gratitude 

Village  Night  
 

All F.V. families are invited Saturday, December 15, at 5 p.m. in the 
Family Center. Bring a pot of chili or soup, drinks will be provided. 
We will eat dinner together and then at 6:30 p.m. we will visit the 
M.S.U.-Burns Fantasy of Lights and the neighborhood tour of lights 
on . 

  


